
 

/academics/facultysenate/attendance2122.php
/academics/facultysenate/m32822.pdf
/about/COVID-19/curriculum.php
/academics/facultysenate/documents/ay22/2.17_Student_Academic_Integrity.pdf
/academics/facultysenate/documents/ay22/2.17_Student_Academic_Integrity.pdf
/academics/facultysenate/documents/ay22/AI_Handbook_Student_Academic_Integrity_Handbook.pdf


be either charging Academic Affairs or forming an ad hoc committee to review the 

AI process and Dean Austin indicated that these changes are not to the process but 

to the working of the policies. 

 New ASL Linguistics Degree 

Wilson Baldridge, Chair, MCLL presented an overview of the proposed ASL 

Linguistics Bachelor’s degree, noting that it is specifically distinct from that 

offered at KU. Some senators spoke in support of the new degree while others 

questioned creating a new major now as well as the funding and the new hire.  

Dean Hippisley noted that the course fee would pay for adjuncts while the new hire 

would be new money, but the case would be made to KBOR that there is a real 

demand for ASL interpreting in south central Kansas. As to the monetary numbers, 

those were done by others on the committee proposing the program, and they will 

come back with specifics in the next meeting. 

As May Arise None  

 

Adjourn: 4:45 pm 

 

Next Senate Meeting: April 25, 2022, 3:30-5:00 pm, via Zoom.  

https://wichitastate.zoom.us/j/92370355000?pwd=YjFSb2x6VW9SSEVjZUxMNjdUelBVdz09 

Password: 287465 
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